
Public  comments  sought  on
North Shore trail
The public is being asked to weigh-in on the nine-mile Martis
Valley Trail that would link Truckee and Lake Tahoe.

The April 20 meeting from 5:30-7:30pm will be at the Truckee
Town Hall.

Two options are under review for the 5.4-mile section from
Truckee to Northstar-at-Tahoe. One is visible from Highway
267, the other is not.
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